
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 
 

DWS to host awards ceremony to recognise Process Controllers  
 
 
29 November 2016 
 
Members of the media are invited to attend the Process Controller Awards ceremony to be 
held in Hermanus on Wednesday, 30 November 2016.  
 
These awards aim to acknowledge and honour Process Controllers who excelled in provision 
of clean and safe drinking water in their respective municipalities. 
 
Representatives from municipalities and water entities in the province are expected to attend 
these awards which are held under the banner of Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) 
in Western Cape and Water Institute of Southern Africa. 
 
 
Media is invited as follows: 
 
 
Date : Wednesday, 30 November 2016   
 
Venue : Thusong Community Hall, Hermanus 
 
Time : 18:00 
 
                                           
 
For RSVP contact: Malusi Rayi on 021 941 6110 or 083 320 1249 Rayim@dws.gov.za 
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